
 

Letters to The Editor  - Postal Service Complaint

To the Editor of the Morning Post

Sir - I’m residing in the parish of Collingbourne Ducis, with the 
parish of Ludgershall being two and a half miles distance. 
Although trains run daily between the two villages a resident in 
London can get an answer from a letter to his friend in 
Marseilles sooner than I can get an answer by post to a letter 
to my friend in Ludgershall.  An answer to my letter reaches 
me in four days.  Surely the Postmaster-General who has 
done so much for public convenience can remove this curious 
and troublesome country worry.

HP Wright, Rector of Greatham, Hants

Collingbourne Ducis Rectory

Morning Post, October 1 1883
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